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Hello to all for the November Bulletin.

Targa is all over and a number of our club members
did very well.

Well done to Mark and Chris Kirk-Burnnand. Taking
their BMW M3 to 29th overall and 2nd in class 6A

Just behind them were Craig Shepherd and Lew
Henderson. 32 Overall and 3rd in Class 6A

Unfortunately for Gary Morgan and Richard Skilton,
they withdrew. As did Ted Clay who was co-driver
for Roger Lago in a Porsche 996. After getting the
car back together after a crash, it wasn’t handling
right, so the team pulled out rather than risk a bigger
one.

November Club Night

WCC AGM.

Tuesday 21 November
7:30pm

Car Club Rooms
Russell Tce,

Newtown.

An added highlight will be Ted Clay coming in to talk
about his experiences on the Targa, including
(hopefully) video from their in-car camera.

AGM

Apart from general business we will also be
discussing the future of the club.

Make sure you are there to have your say.

God knows what Jody might suggest otherwise.

Web Site

Committee
Work Home

President Gordon Diggle 381 2303 9777550
eglennie@xtra.co.nz

Past President Bernie Keith 9347468
berniekeith@paradise.net.nz

Club Captain Murray O’Neil 021 433867
rallyworks@xtra.co.nz

Secretary Allister Swan 384 3681 4773681
wellington@visionspecialists.co.nz

Treasurer Brian Budd 939 7045 389 8997
ceo@rpnyc.org.nz

Executive Ian Jensen 06 3643263
iandesign@xtra.co.nz

Executive Jody Seabright 021717676 232 7328
jody@seabrightmotorsport.co.nz

Executive Mike Galvin 566 1111 3836974
galvinis@hotmail.com

Executive Brett Plim

Web Site www.carclub.co.nz

Coming Events

11-12 Nov Whittakers
Classic Race
Meeting

Manfeild

18-19 Nov Super Truck Race
Meeting

Manfeild

19 Nov Wairongomai Rd
Gravel Sprint

Levin CC event

19 Nov Admiral’s Rd Seal
Sprint

Wairarapa CC
event

26 Nov Motorkhana Donnelly Park
Levin

3 Dec Intermarque
Sprints

Manfeild

3 Dec Dorsets Rd gravel
hillclimb

Wairarapa CC
event

10 Dec Brunswick Road,
Wanganui,
Classic Hillclimb

Wanganui CC
event



After excellent work by Spiral Web Design our web
site is been overhauled and revamped. A small
group is now working to update the information on
the site so that it is relevant and up to date.

Additionally, on Jody Seabright’s web site, he has
set up a Forum discussion group. As a part of that
there is a section for Wellington Car Club members,
and a private section exclusively for WCC members
that others cannot access.

Register on
http://seabrightmotorsport.co.nz/forum/index.php

and also email Jody to let him know, he will then
give you the exclusive access. This will provide a
valuable discussion tool for our members.

Future Events

Sunday 19 November is a busy day in the region.
You can chose to do either Gravel or Seal.

Wairongomai Rd in Otaki is a good gravel event run
by Levin CC. Contact Chris Clarke for more info, on
06 368 9881

Admiral Road just out of Carterton is another
popular seal hillclimb. Contact Reece Pope on 021
2158781 for more info.

These are great events close to home, so make
sure you get an entry in ASAP.

Regs and Entry Forms can be downloaded from
www.seabrightmotorsport.co.nz

Alexandra Road

Talking of future events, the committee is looking to
run Alexandra Road early next year. Talks are being
held with the council and a date in early March is
being suggested. More info as soon as things have
been confirmed.

Ted Clay and Roger Lago

Photos stolen from Targa web site.

Mark and Chris Kirk-Burnnand

Craig Shepherd and Lew Henderson

Gary Morgan and Richard Skilton


